

## UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

March 17, 2020

The Honorable Richard Shelby Chairman, Committee on Appropriations United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, I am submitting a report on updates to injection quality monitoring, classification, and reporting requirements regarding extravasations. This report was requested in both the House of Representatives and Senate appropriation reports to be provided not later than 90 days after the enactment of Public Law 116-94, "Further Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2020."

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me or have your staff contact Eugene Dacus, Director of the Office of Congressional Affairs, at (301) 415-1776.

Sincerely,

Kristine L. Svinicki

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Senator Patrick Leahy

## **Identical letter sent to:**

The Honorable Richard Shelby Chairman, Committee on Appropriations United States Senate Washington, DC 20510 cc: Senator Patrick J. Leahy

The Honorable Nita Lowey Chairman, Committee on Appropriations United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515 cc: Representative Kay Granger